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                                                                                                           1 February, 2015 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Sustainability Sciences Institute - Discovery Center, University of 
Wisconsin-Stout, to express our interest and commitment in conducting research limnological 
response to rehabilitation of Half Moon Lake. This commitment includes the equivalent of 
$14,640 in in-kind services. 
 
I look forward to this opportunity to conduct research on this important project. If there are 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the email address or phone number listed above. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

William F. James 
Research Aquatic Ecologist and Professor 
 

 


